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PUBLIC HEARING DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY MARCH 21, 1989

The public hearing was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by
Supervisor James Totten,

Present for the board were Marcia Strong, clerk; Edgar Scharrer,
treasurer; Thomas Totten and Maria Foerster, trustees and Supervisor
Totten.

There were 34 people in attendance.

Supervisor turned meeting over to township engineer Gary
Bartow of Roberts, Bartow and Associates who explained how
the DDA would operate, what it would do and outlined the
proposed district.

Questions were answered by Bartow and Totten.

Motion to adj
Motion carrie
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Marcia Strong, clerk
Birch Run Township



